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June 15, 2020 
 
Dear Parents, Guardians and Caregivers, 
 
I would like to take this opportunity to inform you of some upcoming work as we prepare 
Ancaster High for a return to school in the fall.  
 
The following work will be taking place over the summer months at our school: 
    

 Installation of the artificial turf field 

 Door installations 

 Window installations 

 Accessibility upgrades 
 
I appreciate your patience and understanding, as this work is being done over the summer 
months.  
 
If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact us through the contact form on our 
school website. 
 
Sincerely,  
 
Beth Woof 
Principal 
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